
 

  

 

Hi everyone,  

We are so lucky to live where we do. One of our favourite things at 

playgroup is having the opportunity to go outside, explore and watch the 

seasons change. Over the last few weeks we’ve enjoyed spotting snowdrops 

peeking out of the ground and seeing this beautiful rainbow. 

 

 

 
 

 

On a recent windy day the 

children experimented with 

ribbons and scarves. 

 

Our patience and hard work at the 

allotment has been rewarded with a 

beautiful display of crocus. 



 

Or for more information about the playgroup or any of our events visit our 
website https://grindlefordandeyamplaygroup.org.uk/ 
 
or email gepsupervisor@hotmail.com 

 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram  
 
https://www.facebook.com/Grindleford-and-Eyam-Playgroup-
384845434973898/ 
 
https://instagram.com/grindlefordandeyam?utm_medium=copy_link 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Our mud kitchen mornings continue every Friday mornings, 10-11.30, in 

the pavilion. A chance to become familiar with our setting, meet other local 

families and have fun! No booking needed, just turn up and play. 

 

Despite the recent snow we think Spring may be here. Our craft projects 

have included daffodils and blossom, while our forest schoolers created some 

lovely ladybirds.  

 

 

The woodland adventure group have 

been busy exploring this term - finding 

mini-beasts under logs and stones. 

 
We’d like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported our recent 

Quiz Night. Seventeen teams joined us ont the night to test their general 

knowledge against Quizmaster David’s questions with the winning team 

scoring an amazing 62.5 out of 80. We raised an incredible £375 which is a 

fantastic boost to our budget. 
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